
 

 

 

Patrick Louchouarn, PhD 
Senior Vice Provost for Faculty 

Office of Faculty Affairs 

University Square South, Fourth Floor 
15 East 15th Avenue 

Columbus, OH 43201 

614-292-5881 Office 

 

 

May 29, 2025 

 

Dear Dr. Nahar: 

I was thrilled to learn of your recent recognition by the Eastern Great Lakes Section of 
the American Physical Society. By earning the William Fowler Award for Research, you 
are demonstrating your exemplary commitment to outstanding scholarship. And, your 
award is even more significant given that it is named in honor of a former Buckeye 
scholar and Nobel Prize laureate!  

Congratulations on your exciting accomplishment and thank for showcasing the 
exceptional quality of Ohio State’s faculty.  

 

Cheers, 

 

 
Patrick Louchouarn, PhD 
Senior Vice Provost for Faculty 
Office of Academic Affairs 


